
Johnstown Saddle Club January 7, 2023 Minutes 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

Roll call of officers: All were present, includes the Vice President Melissa Midzor and new Treasurer, Lori 
Leyba.  

Secretary’s report: October’s minutes were approved as read.   

Treasurer’s report read by the past Treasurer Susan Stolz 
October –The Royalty has $762.40 in their account. We have $5,143.23 in checking after paying $1,723 to 
Custom Tack for year-end awards, $3,710 to a Cut Above for year end and Royalty buckles, and $50 to Horse 
Show Patterns for our show patterns for the competition year. There were no deposits.  We have $7,554.87 in 
Savings after receiving .18 cents in interest, giving us a total balance of $12,698.10.   

November – The Royalty has $1,729.90 in their account after receiving half the auction proceeds of $567.50 
and $400 in sponsorships. We have $5,902.05 in checking after paying $63.68 to King Soopers for banquet 
supplies, $63 to a Serena Koester, $47 to Amber Kuseski, $4 to Tatum Reilly, and $25 to Joslin Bullock all for 
JSC bucks. We paid $507.50 to Sweetheart Designs for the family gifts and $66 to United Waste for trash 
service. We deposited $1,135 from the banquet auction and $400 in sponsorships.  We have $7,555.07 in Savings 
after receiving .20 cents in interest, giving us a total balance of $13,457.12. 

December – The Royalty has $507.65 in their account after paying &892.07 to Montana Silversmith for their 
crowns and $330.18 to Moon Photography for their photo shoot.  We have $3,201.06 in Checking after paying 
$1,478.74 to Carrol Company for year-end awards. There were no deposits. We have $7,555.85 in Savings after 
receiving .78 cents in interest, giving us a total balance of $10,756.91. 

Royalty report:  The current 2023 Royalty was introduced: Queen, Stella Rajewski, Princess Julia Mott and 
Attendant Eliza Sanderson.  For the Junior Royalty: Queen, Allegra Sanderson, Princess Camila Gonzalez, and 
Attendant Kinley Rajewski.  Mentioned that they are already attending the National Western Stock Show. 

Old Business: Nothing to report. 

New Business: Presentation of the proposed meeting and competition dates. No discussion, the dates were 
approved as presented.  Paige mentioned that the new dates will be sent to Julie so she can update the web. 

New Members: None. 

Bills to be paid: None. 

Next meeting will be held February 4 at 6:00 pm at Grace Place.    

The meeting was adjourned at 6:14 pm.


